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What We Are Learning! 

We worked on the letter G with our HWT 

Program using Play-Doh, iPads, chalk boards, 

and paint dobbers. We rotated through several 

science centers, and built with Gears, Legos, 

and Connectors. We continue learning about the 

season of Advent and following along with our 

daily Advent Calendar. We water colored angels 

and made some ornaments with lots of glitter. 

We wrote our letters to Santa, stamped, 

sealed and delivered them to his mailbox. What 

FUN it was to get to see Santa and all the 

decorated trees! He had a yummy treat for us!! 

Fr. Robert visited, talked about Advent, and 

gave the littles an Advent Calendar. In Music 

Class they have been practicing for the 

concert. In Art they worked on their fine 

motor skills while making an Advent Wreath. 

 

Upcoming Events 

Dec. 13 – Christmas Concert 6:30 pm                            

Dec. 15 – Movie Night in the gym 6:00 pm                            

Dec. 20 – Christmas Party/1:00 pm dismissal                            

Dec. 20 – Christmas Holiday begins                

Jan.   4 – Classes resume for students  

 

Show and Tell will be Wednesday, December 

13th.  

 

Next week we will be working on the letter 

J and talking about Baby Jesus. 

 

Next week snacks: 

Monday – Dax                                    

Tuesday – Forrest                                     

Wednesday – Oliver                                             

Thursday – Silas  

 Friday – Garrett 

 

 

 
 

Notes 

Our all school Christmas Concert will be on Wednesday, December 13th at 6:30 pm.  Please have 

your little meet us in the Gathering Hall of church at 6:15. Pre-K will be singing two songs and then we will 

go back into the Hall so you can pick up your child. They are doing great at learning their songs! 

Our class Christmas Party on December 20th will now be a Christmas Pajama Party! (The whole school will be 

having a pajama day.) We have everything we need for the party. Please send in a wrapped children’s book 

(around $5) and we will have a gift exchange. Our Prayer Partner Mrs. Hipsher will be sending in stockings 

for the littles and if you would like to send in candy or treat bags (all peanut free) to help fill them that 

would be great. We have 13 students. If you would like to join us (and have had the Child Protection 

Training) please let me know. 
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